

"We've started off the season on a positive note with a tournament win, and we hope our success carries on into our regular season." - Senior Anna Davis



Junior Adrienne Land clears the ball away from her goal. "I'm really looking forward to this year because I believe we will be able to compete with some of the top teams in our region. So far, we have shown a lot of improvement since last year."







Freshman Amanda Evans sticks with the ball while trying to pass to an open teammate.

- 1. The team cools down with a run after a long game
- 2. Sophomore Alexandrya "Alleigh" Dessoye expresselike playing Fort Dorchester because they're aggressiand a well played team. They test my strengths and Tim good at."



Senior Megan Ballew stated, "When I moved to Missouri soccer is the only sport they basically played."

Senior Erica Concepcion reflected on her past seasons, "My favorite memory was the bus rides home."





Junior Olivia Heath responds about finals, "I feel really confident about making it to state."

Sophomore Kaitlyn Ramey shared her opinion by saying, "a couple things I don't like about soccer is the offside rule."

